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Circular 055 
 

24 June 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
FAMILY FESTIVAL 14 SEPTEMBER 2024: 
 
Together with Friends of Evergreen we are planning a Family Festival event on the 14th of September 
2024.  
 
We aim to have the biggest market we have had before with lots of entertainment for the Grandkids, 
such as jumping castle’s, bubble house, a magician and someone to make balloon animals. Candy floss 
and ice cream etc.  We want to have a huge variety of food trucks as well as have live entertainment.   
 
Hopefully we can have a beer garden in the middle of the festivities and follow the afternoon with a 
performance by Jannie Moolman again. 
 
Should you know of any good vendors that might add benefit to the market, please let them get in 
contact with myself in order to arrange to have a stall at the market.  
 
We want residents and their kids and grandkids to come and enjoy the fun day with us. 

 
Kind regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


